
/s/ Celia Castro
Recording Secretary

NOTICE OF CANCELATION
MINOR LAND DIVISION

MEETING

NOTICE IS GIVEN that the Minor Land Division
Committee of the City of Watsonville has CANCELED
their regular meeting scheduled for July 21, 2025, at
3:30 p.m. due to a lack of agenda items.

The next regular scheduled meeting is scheduled for
Monday, August 28, 2025, at 3:30 p.m.

If you have any questions, contact the Community
Development Department at (831) 768-3050.


